Dear Resident,

Recently you received notice that your household was selected for a U.S. Census Bureau study. If you have already returned your form or completed the questionnaire online, we thank you for your participation. If you have not yet responded, please do so as soon as possible. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your response is very important. Participating in the study helps the Census Bureau develop new techniques that will reduce survey costs. 
Sincerely,
Tamara Cole
Survey Director
U.S. Census Bureau
